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March 12, 2012

Michael J. Hogan, President
364 Henry Administration Building, MC-346
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign
Urbana, IL 61801

Dear President Hogan:

[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of the Student Sustainability Committee (SSC) at the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign, I would like to thank you for your generous commitment of $750,000 to the Campus Revolving Loan Fund. The combined contributions from students and administration demonstrate this university’s commitment to sustainability. This fund will not only reduce the university’s ecological footprint, it will generate substantial financial savings and serve as an important educational tool for students. Thank you for helping secure a more sustainable future for the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign. 

Sincerely,



Marika Nell
Chair, Student Sustainability Committee

CC: Phyllis Wise, Chancellor, Urbana-Champaign Campus
       Pradeep Khanna, Associate Chancellor and Interim Director, Office of Sustainability
       Jack Dempsey, Executive Director, Facilities and Services
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